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‘Guide me in your truth and teach me,

for you are God my Saviour and my hope is in you all day long.’
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I hope you all had a fantastic holiday. How exciting that we are in our first term in year 6- The Butterfly Lions! This year is a very important and fun year- lots of new and exciting learning experiences along with our preparations for the transition to secondary school. I hope you will love being part of the Butterfly Lion family.
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During this week, the children will be getting to know new routines, reward systems and the high expectations I have of them. The children will be given their reading diary and home/school folder so watch out for these. Log in and password reminders for online learning are also in this folder. 
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Together we can do

~ Mother




Home learning will be set on a Thursday and handed in on the 
following Monday please.
Home learning will alternate between reading comprehension and My Maths. Please may I ask that you also encourage your child to read at home daily for pleasure or as often as possible and to remind them to fill in their reading dairy? I also recommend that spellings are practiced at home for a few minutes as often as possible from the spelling list in the folder and that time tables be practiced via TT Rockstars as often as possible too. Children need to have their reading book and reading diary with them in school every day please. Thank you for your support with this.
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PE will be on a Friday so please have your PE kit in school on this day. 

Don’t forget to see what we are up to by following us on 

Twitter and our school website
I look forward to this year very much.

Lorna Johnston






